
 

 

 

The Cedar Grove Staff 

spent an afternoon during 

the pre-service days in 

Aug. 2010 ‘grading’ our 

schoolyard.  The purpose 

was to raise awareness 

and open a dialogue for 

the beginnings of the 

cultural changes needed to 

ensure that our students 

will become 

environmentally literate. 


